
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to State Finance Law §139-j and 
§139-k, the Schenectady Metroplex Development Authority (the “Authority”) will be 
accepting qualifications for snow plowing/snow removal services and landscaping services 
at the Authority’s parking infrastructure in downtown Schenectady. 

Responses are due at the Authority offices located at 433 State Street, Center City, 4th 
Floor, Schenectady, NY 12305 no later than 2:00 p.m. on Monday, October 2, 2023. 

Respondents may obtain a copy of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) at the Authority 
office between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday or request a copy via email 
to jmedler@schenectadymetroplex.org. 

The Authority reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive technicalities or to 
accept any proposal, which, in its judgment, will be in the best interest of the public. Only 
proposals responsive to the required contents will be considered.  

Please direct all questions to David J. Hogenkamp, Executive Director (518) 377-1109 x7 
or dhogenkamp@schenectadymetroplex.org. 
 
David J. Hogenkamp 
Executive Director 
Schenectady Metroplex Development Authority 
433 State Street  
Schenectady, NY 12305 
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